
 

   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
26th May 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 3 Stonehenge Trip 26th June 2023 
 
Year 3 have an exciting opportunity to visit Stonehenge as part of their history curriculum. We will 
be learning about the origins of Stonehenge, key features of the monument, how and why it was 
built and placing it in a timeline of historical events. 
  
The trip will be taking part on Monday 26th June 2023. Year 3 need to arrive at school for the usual 
8:30. The coach will be departing at 9am. We will be departing from Stonehenge at 2pm to be back 
at school for 3:30pm for normal school finishing time. 
 
Children need to come in their uniform, trainers/comfy shoes will be allowed. Children will need to 
bring their lunch and snacks, a water bottle, sun cream and a hat. Children who normally receive 
free school lunches will receive a packed lunch if they would like one. They will be responsible for 
their own equipment and will be carrying it round the trip. Your child is also responsible for putting 
on their own suncream. 
 
The cost of the trip will be £7.84pp which covers the coach cost. As always, this is only chargeable on 
a voluntary basis, your support is appreciated. Payment for the trip can only be made online via 
https://www.parentpay.com/ Monies should be paid by Friday 16th June 23.  
Below you will find a permission slip, please complete and return to the class teacher.  
 
If you have any questions, please see your child’s teacher.  
 
 
Many thanks 
The Year 3 Team 
 
________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
                                            Year 3 Stonehenge Trip 26th June 23 
 
I give my permission for my child ………………………………… in class ………….to take part in the above trip 
on Monday 26th June 23 
 
* I will/will not be making a voluntary payment of £7.84 ParentPay 
(*Please delete as appropriate) 
 
 
Signed ....................... (Parent / Carer) 

https://www.parentpay.com/

